

Dear Bobcat Families,

On behalf of the entire PTSA Executive Board/Committees, we welcome you to a new school year at West Broward High School! Whether you are a returning family or new to our school we are excited to have you as a member of PTSA and the Bobcat family. Your PTSA Board has already been hard at work during the summer, preparing exciting and informative programs to make this an excellent school year.

As a parent, becoming a member of the PTSA will not only establish you within a network of information, but also give you a voice in making decisions for your child, for our school, and its numerous activities. Additionally, as a volunteer, you will assist us in creating a close community of families, meet other parents and form friendships that will last a lifetime.

We have approximately 2,800 students at West Broward High School and our membership goal is one membership for each student and at least one parent/guardian. Membership is \$10.00 per person and membership dollars go directly to fund our programs, such as Reflections, Bobcat Awards and Senior Scholarships, just to name a few. Becoming a PTSA member never obligates you to volunteer your time! Please ask your child's grandparents, aunts, uncles and extended family to become members!

Our most exciting program is the Senior Scholarship program! If your child is a PTSA member each year at WBHS, they can be eligible to apply for a \$500.00 scholarship during senior year.

Lastly, we cannot accomplish all our goals without the help of all of our Bobcat families. We invite you to volunteer when able and to become part of our Bobcat PTSA family.

Please take time at any of our events to register for PTSA Membership, if you have not joined already, to show your support by becoming a member. You can also sign up for email notifications of opportunities to volunteer. This year you can also register and pay online at Membership Hub:

https://wbhptsa.memberhub.store/ with a credit card for a nominal fee.

Make your child and his or her education a priority. Begin by supporting West Broward High PTSA! I look forward to meeting you all and volunteering our time together.

Thank you and Go Bobcats!

Debbie Aleman, WBH PTSA President

West Broward High PTSA, 500 NW 209 Avenue, Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 Tel. (754) 323-2600

Website: <u>www.wbhptsa.org</u> Email: <u>wbhptsa@gmail.com</u>
Like us on Facebook: West Broward High PTSA
Follow us on Twitter: @WBHS PTSA